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We have found an issue in reports where the job family and job branch data elements in all BI 

and BOBJ reports are not reflected correctly on historical reports.  We are working to fix the 

issue and expect to have it in place soon.  In the meantime, please note that any job branch or job 

families that are shown on historical reports may reflect their current relationship to their job 

instead of a historical one.  We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 


